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  29
th

 April 2019  

Year 5 trip to Cleveleys / Fleetwood  

Dear Parents / Carers,  

Our Year 5 pupils have been reading “The Sea Swallow” by Gareth Thompson in school.  

Following on from this I will be taking the year group on a trip, on Tuesday 7
th

 May, to see 

where the book is set, starting at Cleveleys and walking to Fleetwood.  

We will be leaving school following registration and will return for the end of the school day.  

The children will require a packed lunch on the day.  Please can the children come to school 

wearing trainers / suitable walking shoes and have a coat / sunhat dependent upon the 

weather.  

Thank you to the PTFA for covering the cost of the transport for this trip.  The children will have 

the opportunity to stop for an ice cream during the trip, therefore please send with £2 on the 

day if your child would like to purchase one.  

Please complete the reply slip below and medical form to give permission for your child to 

attend the trip. Please note we will hold this medical form for future trips / visits this term, 

therefore please let us know of any changes.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Cottam  

Headteacher 

 

Year 5 trip to Cleveleys / Fleetwood  

Child’s Name: ____________________________  Class: _____________________ 

 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 5 trip to Cleveleys / Fleetwood on Tuesday 7
th

 

May.   

 

Signed: ______________________________  Date: _______________ 

(Parent)  


